RECEIVED
SEP 27 2018
PLANNING & ZONING

September, 25th, 2019

Town of Wilton

Scott Lawrence, Chairman
Planning & Zoning Commission
238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

RE: SP#460, a special permit application to amend SP#191C to allow preschool classes
and grades Kindergarten through Eight, reflecting a grade extension from the
previously approved “preschool classes and grades Kindergarten through Six”; for
property located at 34 Whipple Road; in a Residential (R-1A) Zoning District;
Assessor’s Map #67, Lot #15; consisting of 7.59+/- acres; owned by The Grumman Hill
Montessori Association, Inc.

Dear Mr. Chairman and members of the Planning and Zoning Commission,

By way of this letter we are requesting a extension to the above application SP#460 .
We would like to appear at the October 28th Planning and Zoning meeting.

We are presently scheduled on the October 14th agenda.

Respectfully Yours,

Sharon Grace

Board President

The Grumman Hill Montessori Association, Inc.
dba The Montessori School

34 Whipple Road

Wilton CT 06897



